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December 7,2017
Via Email

Ms. Diane Hanian, Commission Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
472 West Washinglon
Boise, lD 83702

RE: Cincinnati Bell Any Distance,Inc.
Notification of Name Change
Amended Advice Letter 17-01
Case No. BWT-T-1201

Dear Ms. Hanian:

This letter is submitted on behalf of Cincinnati BellAny Distance Inc. ("CBAD" or "Company") to notify
the Commission of a change in the Company name to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC. CBAD has

been providing interexchange telecommunication services in Idaho since 2003 and local
telecommunication services pursuant to Order No. 32677 issued in Case No. BWT-T-12-01, November 8,

2012.

Through a series of Delaware and Idaho Secretary of State transactions, copies enclosed as Exhibit A,
effective as of October 4,2017, CBTS Technology Solutions LLC filed, and the ldaho Secretary of State
accepted, a Foreign Registration Statement to transact business in the state. Effective October 4,2077,
CBTS Technology Solutions Inc. filed, and the Idaho Secretary of State accepted, a Withdrawal of
Foreign Registration Statement to withdraw its foreign corporation registration in the state, which
remained under the name Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. As a consequence of these filings, the ldaho
Secretary of State issued the company a new file number, W189527, to replace the number under which
Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. had been registered, C147470.

The name change and change in form will have no customer impact. A customer notice in the form of a
bill message is being provided to all customers stating: "Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. has converted
to a limited liability company and changed its name to CBTS Technology Solutions LLC. This change
has been processed by the appropriate authority(ies) in your state. Effective January 1, 2018, you will see

this name change reflected on your bills. This change does not affect your service or rates, including any
of your rights or obligations." A copy of the customer notice is enclosed with the filing, Exhibit B.

Enclosed is the Company's replacement Idaho P.U.C. Tariff No. 4, Interexchange Services, Exhibit C.
The local replacement price list, Idaho Price List No. 3, will be posted on the Company's website:
https://rvrvrv.cincinnatibell.com/about-us/regulatory/tariffs. As mentioned, this name change does not
affect the rates, terms or conditions of services currently provided to the Company's Customers in Idaho.
No changes have been made to the tariff and price list except to reflect the change in Company name,

delete blank pages, sequentially number the pages and correct section numbering as necessary.
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The Company respectfully requests the Commission to update the Company's CPCN to reflect the name
of CBTS Technology Solutions LLC and on all Commission records. Please acknowledge receipt of this
filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning it to me in the self-addressed,
stamped envelope provided for that purpose. Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be

directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or via email to cwightman@tminc.com. Thank you for your
assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/Connie Wightman

Connie Wightman
Consultant

cc: Kathy Campbell, CBAD
tms: IDxl701a
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